NORTHERN COLORADO



College of Performing and Visual Arts
School of Music

July 3, 2010

Tobin Rockley
President, Rockley Family Foundation
P O Box 260818
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin:

On behalf of the University of Northern Colorado School of Music, I would like to acknowledge and thank you for your in-kind donation of 22 instruments. These instruments have a lease value of \$140,450. Without the Rockley Family Foundation's assistance, these excellent instruments would not be available for our students to use.

Thanks again!

Sincerely,

H. David Caffey, Director School of Music